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Celebrate with the BCM Families Foundation!
 

Dear Families,

We are happy to celebrate with you 5 years of BCM Families Foundation!
We also want to remind you that today, 20th of May,  is International  Blue
Cone Monochromacy Awareness Day.
We invite you to spread awareness on our rare condition.

We  are  rare  but  together  we  are  strong!  And  together  we  can  reach  a
#cure4BCM!

Please donate today and support the research and our projects!
Thank you,
BCMFF
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